CONTACT THE ARIZONA
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Do you have questions or concerns about your
child's special education during COVID-19 school
closures? Have you tried communicationg with
your child's school, district, or charter, but can't
get the help or answers you need? Get in touch
with the Arizona Department of Education.

Email ESSInbox@azed.gov

Call 602-542-4013
602-542-1410 TTY

Visit www.azed.gov/specialeducation






